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OWQblo Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco QW&3 
Sent: Monday, November 02,2009 4 55 PM &-JqOQ’&q 
To: Lydia Roberts 

Cc: 

Subject: RE Four Points 

Shannon Hudson, Bart Fletcher, Cheryl Bulecza-Banks. Patti Daniel, Marguerite McLean 

Thank you Cor the clarification, Lydia. Based on this requcst, DN 09936-09 will be moved froin Docket 090000 to 
Dockcts 0902 I3 and 090423. 

From: Lydia Roberts 
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2009 4:40 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Shannon Hudson; Bart Fletcher; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Patti Daniel 
Subject: FW: Four Points 

Dorothy, 

Document No. 09936-09 was placed in the Undocketed filing 090000-OT. This document should have been placed in Docket 
Nos. 090213-WS (Four Points) and 090424-WS (Bimini Bay). Could you please place this document in the correct docket files. 

Thank You, 
Lydia Roberts 

From: Ralph laeger 
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2009 3:08 PM 
To: Lydia Roberts; Lisa Bennett; Rhonda Hicks 
Cc: Shannon Hudson; Bart Fletcher; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Subject: RE: Four Points 

I copied everyone with my 9/25/09 letter. However, I did not note that the utility’s response only came to me -- I thought it had 
gone to the Commission Clerk. A part of the problem is that D. No. 090213-WS has been closed. I gave Lydia a copy of both my 
letter and the utility’s October 7th response, and she states she will have them placed both in D. No. 090213-WS (Four 
Points) and 090424-WS (Bimini Bay). If you have any further questions, or if I can be of any further assistance, please contact 
me. 

ll_l 

From: Lydia Roberts 
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2009 2:42 PM 
To: Ralph Jaeger 
Cc: Shannon Hudson; Bart Fletcher; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Subject: Four Points 

Can you give me the status on the possible show cause letter for Four Points 

11/2/2009 


